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From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 3:27 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 12:01 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-07-03 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0018 
 
-- Name -- 
Shan Ali 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
We cannot afford any more increases in our bills. With a family of little children electricity is constantly being used but 
monitored for proper usage. 
We are already working around the higher peak times and using main appliances during low peak times. An increase 
in this will cause us great inconvenience. 
Please do review. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




